
Consumer Alert:
The Solar Bill is Bad for Consumers

The Office of the People's Counsel urges DC consumers to
let your voice be heard. Tell the DC Council to oppose the
latest Local Solar Expansion Act. OPC believes it will
unjustly raise your electric bill. See our testimony on the
bill here and this fact sheet.

https://opc-dc.gov/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/OPC-Testimony-LocalSolarExpansion-10-3-22.pdf


Contact OPC @ (202) 727-3071
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